
 

 

Welcome to the City of Rochester Hills and Borden Park! 
 
We are pleased to host the 2019 Michigan Soccer Classic at our facility again and will do everything we 
can to make your stay a success.  Please ask our Park Staff if you need help with anything or if you’re 
not sure about our Park Rules.  Please note the following: 
 
1. Parking is permitted only in designated hard-surfaced spots. 
 Any violators parking on the grass may be ticketed.  This is to keep critical areas cleared from 

congestion so that emergency vehicles will have easy access to all areas at any time, as well as 
improve visibility for vehicles and pedestrians, especially children.  There are plenty of designated 
parking spots in the main parking lots (D-E-F) by the Hamlin Road and John R. Road entrances. 

  

2. Gas grills are recommended. 
 If you plan on grilling in the park, we recommend bringing gas grills only.  Charcoal grills are strongly 

discouraged as they pose a safety hazard, and the park has no safe place to discard the hot coals. 
  
3. Alcohol is not allowed anywhere inside the park. 
 This policy will be strictly enforced everywhere in the park, including the parking lots.  Offenders may 

be ticketed for ordinance violation, fined, and removed from the park. 
 

4. Tents/canopies. 
 Tents and pop-up awnings/canopies are allowed under special regulations.  You do not need 

special permission if your canopy is no larger than 12’ x 12’, unless they are placed adjacent to 
each other.  All tents/canopies must have a minimum 12 feet unobstructed safety and 
maintenance route around all 4 sides.  To avoid irrigation and electric lines, please ask park staff 
for location guidelines if your stakes are long.  For more details, please check  

 www.rochesterhills.org/DocumentCenter/Home/View/133. 
 
5. Pets are welcome, but only on a 6-foot leash. 
 No matter how friendly your pet may be, all pets must be on a six-foot leash and under your 

immediate control.  Please respect other park users around you. 
 

6. First Aid is available at the Tournament Headquarters Tent. 
However, should you or anyone in your tournament make a call to “911,” please also notify the 
Tournament or Park Staff so they can direct any medical/ambulance personnel to the correct 
location as quickly and efficiently as possible. 

 
Please check our Borden Park website at www.rochesterhills.org/index.aspx?nid=452 
and our Park Ordinance (http://library.municode.com/HTML/13170/level3/SPAGEOR_CH74PARE_ARTIICIPA.html)  for all 
other rules and regulations. 
 
Thank you, and good luck to all teams and players! 
 
Borden Park 
1400 E. Hamlin Road, Rochester Hills, MI 48307 
Phone 248-656-4797 
Rainout hotline (24/7) 248-841-2680 
fieldreservations@rochesterhills.org 

Rochester Hills welcomes participation 
by all people of all abilities. 
Please contact us if you require  
accessibility information or assistance. 
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